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Dr. Carolyn Wilkins OBE
Chief Executive

Oldham MBC

Level 3, Civic Centre
West Street, Oldham
OL1 1UG

4" January 2018

Dear Dr Wilkins,
Thank you for your letter and for raising your concerns regarding police funding.

Piease be assured a response will be provided to you shortly.

Yours sincerely

(L s

For and on behalf of
Andy Burnham
Mayor of Greater Manchester

The Mayor's Office, 1st Floor Churchgate House, 56 Oxford Street, Manchester, M1 6EU



